LETTER TO

RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL
/ Department of Development
|

Council Offices

Church Walk
ARCHITECTS Cliveroe
— BB7 2RA
DATE To Whom it may concern,
30 /06 /2023 Re: Land at Chapel Hill, Longridge - Ref: 3/2015/0575.
ADDRESS We are writing to accompany a variation of condition application made on the 16"

May 2023.

In addition to the variation of Condition 2 as per the original submission we would also

submit the attached Deed of Variation in relation to the Section 106 agreement for

your attention.

CONTACT Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require further information to assist

in determining this application and | lock forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards,

Senior Architectural Technician




